May 6, 2008
N O T I C E

Notice is hereby given that Council Member Michael Corrigan will assist in a roundtable discussion being held by the International Visitor Corps of Jacksonville on Wednesday, May 7, 2008, from 3:00–5:00 p.m., 117 West Duval Street, City Council Chambers. The purpose of the event is to host fifteen international experts regarding “Global Perspectives on Jacksonville’s Sustainable Development”.  

All interested parties are invited to attend.  If you have any questions, please contact the International Visitor Corps of Jacksonville at 346-3942.
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